DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

SYLVIA PATSAOURAS
PRESIDENT

LYNN ALVAREZ

TAFARAI BAYNE NICOLE CHASE JOSEPH HALPER

TAKISHA SARDIN BOARD SECRETARY (213) 202-2640 City of Los Angeles
California



MICHAEL A. SHULL

ANTHONY-PAUL (AP) DIAZ, ESQ.

EXECUTIVE OFFICER &

CHIEF OF STAFF

CATHIE SANTO DOMINGO ASSISTANT GENERAL MANAGER

MATTHEW RUDNICK
ASSISTANT GENERAL MANAGER

JIMMY KIM

ACTING ASSISTANT GENERAL MANAGER

(213) 202-2633 FAX (213) 202-2614

Letter sent via email to: Planning.majorprojects@lacity.org

October 20, 2021

Milena Zasadzien Deputy Advisory Agency 6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, 3rd Floor Van Nuys, CA 91401

DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS RELATIVE TO VTT-83088

Dear Ms. Zasadzien:

The City of Los Angeles Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP) has prepared the following report and recommendations in response to your request for comments relative to VTT-83088 (project), a proposed subdivision project.

The proposed project has no anticipated recreation and park impacts therefore RAP has no recommendations regarding this project.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide information relative to recreation and park issues related to this proposed project. If you have any questions or comments regarding this information please feel free to contact Park Fees staff, at 213-202-2682, at your convenience.

Sincerely,

DARRYL FORD Superintendent

CSD/DF:cy



VTT-83088 RAP Report and Recommendations October 20, 2021 Page 2

cc: Christopher Jones, KPFF, Inc., 700 South Flower Street, Suite 2100, Los Angeles, CA, 90017

cc: Reading File